HMS Daily Bulletin
Monday, January 7th
Reminder: 6th Grade Chorus students have an after-school rehearsal today (Monday). They will leave 7th period at 2:15 for an early dismissal and meet Mrs. Langley in the HMS auditorium to walk over to the HS. Any questions please see Mrs. Langley
Actor's Workshop is back! Come on down to room 152 today (Monday) after school. See Mr. Langin with any questions or baked goods.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations to the 34 geography bee semi-finalists!! All semi-finalists for the geography bee should meet Mrs. Clouse tomorrow (Tuesday) in room 276. Please note the room change-276!
Ukulele Club starts tomorrow (Tuesday) after school in room 24. Bring your own ukulele or not, we have some to borrow! Please bring your permission slip if you haven't turned it in yet, and see Ms. Smith with any questions!
Attention all 7th and 8th-grade skiers and snowboarders attending the trip to Big Boulder on January 18th. There will be a mandatory meeting after school tomorrow (Tuesday) from 2:40-3:00 in GYM A/B. Please make arrangements to be there so we can finalize details and answer any questions in preparation for the trip
There will be a Gold Team meeting on Wednesday morning @ 7:15 am in GYM D.
Attention Gaming Club Members! The next meeting for Gaming Club will take place on Wednesday in Mr. Huth's room. See you there!
6th grade Art Club please join us Wednesday for last names A through K. See Mrs. Hoffmann for any questions.
Potter Cup 2019 is right around the corner! Please make sure your form and money is turned in to your homeroom teacher by Thursday.
The 3rd round of the Continental Math Contest will be held Thursday. There will be two testing sessions: one before school, beginning at 7:!0 am, and another session after school, beginning at 2:45 pm, in Room 182. Both sessions will take about 1/2 hour to complete. Please arrange transportation accordingly
The first Photography Club winter session is on Thursday, January 17th in room 50. New members are welcome. Students may pick up winter schedules in room 50 at their lunch times.
Gather your friends for this year's HMS Martin Luther King Day of Service blanket-making EXTRAVAGANZA!! We will be making fleece blankets to donate to children with cancer in the United States and abroad! Go to Mrs. Gavio's website for more information and to register! Remember, "Everyone can be great because everyone can serve!"
To add to our found collection, we have a pair of earbuds and a set of keys. Come to the technology office to claim these and other electronics, keys, locks or jewelry.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.

